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I am very much opposed to HB2025.  This is nothing more than a money grab by the 

Democrats in the Oregon legislature.  The Democrats only know one way to govern 

and that is "Tax and Spend."  After COVID everything became more expensive and 

the proposed increases in HB2025 will only add fuel to the fire.  This is not a good 

piece of legislation and I encourage a "NO" vote on HB2025.  Thank you. 

 

Kirk Gillett 


